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These efforts, in combination with ongoing inva-

sive species control will help provide wildlife 

habitat, encourage a diverse native plant un-

derstory that hold soils in place and continue to 

provide recreational opportunities for the public.   

 

We are truly grateful for our volunteers and their 

hard work.  A large amount of downed material 

remains for collection and will be available for  

 

area residents during future work days.  If inter-

ested in collecting wood for your personal use, 

please contact the office.  
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                     he Lake Ripley Management District has been 

conducting pontoon classrooms for Cambridge High 

School biology students for several years.  The students 

are given an opportunity to come on the Lake and 

learn some of the monitoring methods that the Lake 

District performs every year to gauge the health of the 

Lake.  They also are able to learn about other studies 

conducted that have helped to piece together his-

toric information.  

 

The future of Lake Ripley lies with our children, grandchildren, nephews and 

nieces.  Therefore, we are expanding the pontoon classroom program to in-

clude residents, visiting families, and children of the Lake District.  A limited 

number of participants will be able to register for a two hour event on June 

24th.  Younger children will have to be accompanied by an adult.  This pro-

gram will teach young and old what the Lake District does and why.  

 

Each pontoon will have an instructor who is an expert in their field and will 

give participants a hands -on experience in lake monitoring methods. Later, in 

this newsletter, you will find a detailed program, and how to register for the 

Pontoon Classroom.  

 

I have used this space in the past to talk about lake and land ethics.  Hope-

fully, this experience will give our residents and young people a technical ba-

sis to begin forming their long term attitudes about Lake Ripley and what it 

takes to protect and preserve this wonderful resource.  

 

As you may know, the Lake Ripley Management District is purchasing the wet-

lands at the inlet to Lake Ripley from the DNR.  I want to take this opportunity 

to thank the Cambridge Foundation, Pheasants Forever, the Oakland Conser-

vation Club and individuals for their generous donations toward the pur-

chase.  We are still accepting donations and pursuing grants to help pay for 

the purchase and management plan.  
       

 

 

 

       John Molinaro, Chair   
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